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 Orkney Islands Council Department of Education, Housing and Leisure
          Shapinsay Community School

            Shapinsay, Orkney, KW17 2DY

            Tel: (01856) 711218   Fax: (01856) 711218

                                   Email: admin.shapinsay@glow.orkneyschools.org.uk
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          Web: https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/or/shapinsayschool/
          Head teacher: Emma Clements.
                                                                                                                                                           Monday 1st July 2024
Dear parents / carers.
Dates for your Diary
Wednesday 3rd July 2024 end of term 

Monday 19th August In-service day school closed to pupils

Tuesday 20th August 2024 start of term 

Friday 11th October 2024 end of term 
Bring a carrier bag to school

Please can all pupils bring a large carrier bag to school tomorrow Tuesday 2nd July for taking home their work and belongings. 
School Meals
The menu for the return to school on Tuesday 20th August 2024 is as follows. 
Main course                     Chicken sausage roll

Soup                                 Lentil soup

Vegetarian main course   Vegetarian sausage roll

Sandwich                          Tuna mayo roll

Veg sandwich                   Cheese, biscuits and grapes
Pudding                            Chocolate orange muffins/yogurt
We will send the menus home on the first day of term for choices.

Free School Meals 

Please find the attached letter about eligibility for free school meals. Applications can be done on-line. 
Child Car Seat Checks

Goodegg Car Safety will be carrying out free child car seat checks on Thursday 11th July between 10am and 3pm in the Tesco car park. 
Finally, have a wonderful summer everyone, and we look forward to seeing those of you back on 20th August and wish P7 all the best as they start KGS.
Kind regards,
Emma Clements
Head teacher
